
  

 

 

 

Monday 8th July 
  

 

Dear parents, 

  

 

It has been brought to our attention that some of the children in Team 6 have been sending                  

inappropriate messages and images over Snapchat. The messages have been sent to a class group               

which was set up by the children outside of school. We were not aware that the group was set up until                     

it was brought to our attention by some of the children due to the content of some of the messages                    

sent. We are aware that the group name has been changed and is no longer set up as Team 6. 

 

If your child has a Snapchat account, we would advise you to check what they are posting and what                   

they have received. Images that are sent via chat are automatically downloaded onto the device that                

accesses them.  

 

We would like to assure you that school will continue to support and educate the children on e-safety;                  

this is part of our curriculum that children are taught every year. 

 

As parents you are extremely supportive and we would like to support you through this time as well so                   

please bring any worries, concerns or questions you may have and we will try our best to help you. 

 

Thank you  

 

Miss R Senior. 

 


